We invite you to consider your support of this unique opportunity.

The Agility Association of Canada has selected Flashing Canines Agility Club to host the 2024
Alberta/NWT Regional Championship, May 24-26, 2024. We are honored to take on this event. We are a
small club located in Medicine Hat with our practice facility in Dunmore. Our members start as junior
handlers, as young as thirteen to adults enjoying our exercise and time with our canine companions.

Agility is a sport where the dog and handler work as a team. It is a race against the clock to guide through
a tricky obstacle course without errors. It is a game of trust between handler and dog to work both close
and far from each other over the various equipment pieces and end with a smile and a tail wag from our
four legged friends.

We are very fortunate in Alberta to have so many talented handlers that compete at the regional, national
and world level. The Alberta Regionals event is a time to watch everyone shine. We expect around 200
handlers to come from all over Alberta and the Northwest Territories for their chance to collect their 350
points needed to earn their spot at Nationals.

This event will see many handlers, volunteers, vendors and spectators. An event of this prestige cannot
happen without wonderful sponsors such as yourself. Your sponsorship will help make this event more
memorable for those competing and watching. | have attached pages detailing the different benefits to the
sponsorship opportunities. | thank you for your interest and support and look forward to hearing from you
soon.

Sincerely,

ERore

Michelle Larson

Flashing Canines Agility Club President
2024 AB/NWT Regional Chair
403-928-8248
michellelarsonfk9@hotmail.com



